
Conference Oversight Committee Report for May,2022 Trustee Meeting 
 
 
This committee has had little activity since the last Board of Trustee meeting due to the global 
pandemic.  There will be a bid presented at this meeting for the Fall 2023 International 
conference.  A proposed contract has been submitted to the committee and it has been 
reviewed.   
 
No other areas have contacted this committee for any upcoming conferences. 
 
All previous and cancelled conferences have been finalized. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Wendy B. 
Conference Chair 
 
 


